
 

 

April 12, 2019 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Friends of Reservoir Hill supports the joint RHIC and FORH housing and development committee 

recommendation for the renovation of 2437 Madison Avenue. FORH supports the proposed plan 

of four apartment units, one per floor and one in the basement; access to front and rear exits on 

each floor, and creation of a parking pad in the rear to accommodate five cars.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Katherine Davis 

President of Friends of Reservoir Hill 


